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DO YOU WANT TO 
BE A SUBSTITUTE 

TEACHER?

GOOD NEWS

+ DON’T FORGET: The
elementary school track meet 
will take place next Wednesday & 
Thursday at MBHS!

Contact Perrie Tomlin for more
information

SEE PAGE 2 FOR “UPCOMING EVENTS”

+ MBHS held a virtual alumni day 
on Monday morning in Ms. Burns 
classroom. Full story

MBS Parents,

We hope you had a great spring break! As we enter a very busy stretch, 
we want to make you aware of some great things and upcoming events 
around Mountain Brook Schools.

Next Tuesday at 6 p.m., Damon West will speak at a free communi-
ty event at MBHS. Also next week, the Mountain Brook City Schools 
Foundation will host the elementary school track meet. Later in the 
month, we have a substitute fair, Student Showcase and don’t forget the 
on-going musicals, plays, games and matches happening at your local 
school.

Remember to follow MBS and your local school on social media to 
stay up to date on the latest news and information. We hope you have a 
great weekend!

+ Podcast: Head football coach, 
Chris Yeager, encourages the entire 
community to come hear Damon 
West speak next week!

https://www.mtnbrook.k12.al.us/Page/22737
https://www.mtnbrook.k12.al.us/Page/22844
https://www.podbean.com/media/share/pb-xi93h-11f3e89?utm_campaign=w_share_ep&utm_medium=dlink&utm_source=w_share
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